
SUNDAY SCHOOL BREAKFAST will be held next Sunday with the 

Seekers & Romans Sunday Sch. classes hosting.  Please join us.   

ANY SENIOR ADULT needing a ride to church, please contact your 

deacon or the church office.   

THE W.M.U. WILL BE COLLECTING ARTICLES for the Care Clinic 

until August 15th.  Items include:   

   paper or plastic plates (Styrofoam) 

   paper or Styrofoam cups 

   paper towels  napkins 

   pens   plastic utensils 

   hand sanitizer  toilet paper 

W.M.U. LADIES:  You and your spouse are invited to come to our 

annual W.M.U. Picnic to be held on Tuesday, August 16th at 

6:00pm at the home of Jeff and Linda Breaks.  Please RSVP by 

signing up in the church narthex to bring a vegetable, salad or 

dessert.  Beverages, meat, and bread will be provided.   

Karin and I would like to thank GPBC for allowing us to share 

about our calling to the Baptist Collegiate Ministry at VA Common-

wealth University.  We are thrilled to be serving in college ministry 

to develop student leaders, disciple new believers, and serve the 

community.  As with most collegiate staff roles, these positions 

would not be possible without the generosity of others.  We are 

now in the process of building a financial support team for this 

ministry and would like to ask you to prayerfully consider if you 

feel led to join our team.  Supporters typically give on a monthly 

basis and all gifts are tax deductible.   
 

Thank you for supporting us through your prayers and/or giving.  

We are excited to begin our ministry and we look forward to shar-

ing with you in the future about the work God is allowing us to do 

on the VCU campus!   
 

If you are interested in giving financial support for Ryan & Karin 

Goude, you may give by: 
 

1. making checks out to: “BCM at VCU Associate Staff” 

2. mail them to 

 P.O. Box 843091 

 Richmond, VA 23284 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Ryan Goude at 

ryan@vcubcm.org.   
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